
Herefordshire Council 
(Speed Limit) (Consolidation) Order 2022 

(Variation) Order No.7 2024 
(A40, Hildersley) 

(30mph Speed Limit Extension) 
 

The County of Herefordshire District Council, known as Herefordshire Council in exercise of 
its powers under Section 84 and Part IV of Schedule 9 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
(the 1984 Act) and the Traffic Management Act 2004 (the 2004 Act) and of all other enabling 
powers, and after consultation with the Chief Officer of Police in accordance with Part III of 
Schedule 9 to the 1984 Act, hereby proposes to make the above-named Order the effect of 
which would vary the Herefordshire Council (Speed Limit) (Consolidation) Order 2022 (the 
2022 Order) so that the speed limits be introduced on the roads listed in the schedule below:  

30mph Speed Limit 
Road  Extent 
A40 Hildersley To 
Weston Under 
Penyard 

From a point 156m southeast of its junction with The Glebe 
(U70262) for a distance of 310m in a south-easterly direction.  

 

A copy of the 2022 Order, the draft Variation Order named above, a consultation plan and 
Statement of Reasons can be viewed on the Council’s website at www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
in the Proposed Traffic Regulation Order section. They are also available for inspection during 
normal office hours at the Hereford Customer Service Centre, Blue School House, Blue School 
Street, Hereford, HR1 2LX. Photocopies of the same may be provided on payment of 
photocopying charges at the Council. 

General enquiries relating to the proposal should be referred to the Streets Team at AECOM 
Ltd. Objections to the proposal together with the grounds on which they are made must be 
sent in writing to the Streets Team, AECOM Ltd, Portlwall Lane, Portwall Place, Bristol, BS1 
6NA or by email to will.wilson@aecom.com. The deadline for the receipt of objections is 
12:00 noon on Friday 16th August 2024. Representations of support will also be received 
during this time. 

Any representations received by the Council may be imparted to third parties. We will keep 
your data for up to 7 years. Your information may be shared with other Balfour Beatty teams 
within Herefordshire and Herefordshire Council in order to provide you with the service. 
Individuals have a number of rights under data protection law, including the right to request 
their information. You also have a right to make a complaint about our handling of your 
personal data to the Information Commissioner’s Office https://ico.org.uk/ 

Mark Averill 
Service Director for Environment and Highways 
24th July 2024 

https://ico.org.uk/
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